' Lctters

(Continued from Page 2)

than one year in order to have
staggered terms. The second
question was whether or not the
nine board members should re-
ceive compensation for attend-
ing past and future board meet-
ings. The meeting was finally ad-
journed at 12:15 a.m.

With an official elected Board
of Directors, our village corpora-
tion s ready to begin studying
possible programming in invest-
ments of our share of the 45%
monies from the Land Claims
Act, and pursuing selection of
our entitled 161,280 acres of
surface lands. The Interim Board
had prepared some recommen-
dations so, much of the ground
work has already been set for the
new board.

Should you need more infor-
mation on our actiities here in
Unalakleet, please feel free to
either write or call 624-5411.
Thank you for your interest and
we would like to commend you
on the good work and the valu-
able information that you and
your staff are publishing in your
paper.

Sincerely yours,

Unalakleet Native Corporation

Tim Tawarak

General Manager




